Barrett Township Supervisors
Wednesday, November 28, 2018

A regular meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday,
November 28, 2018 at the Barrett Township Building on Route 390 in
Mountainhome, PA. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. by Vice
Chairperson Benjie Labar.

Present: Patti O’Keefe, Benjie Labar, Grant Hilfiger, John Seese, Pam Gardsy,
Jeryl Rinehart and the public. William Pipolo, Jr. was absent.
There were no public comments on the agenda items.

The minutes of the November 14.,2(__]18‘ meeting were approved on a metion made by
Benjie Labar and seconded by Grant Hilfiger and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Benjie Labar made a motion to approve the payment of the following bills:
o November 14, 2018: General Fund - $ 11,602.46, Fire Fund - $1,137.47,
Library Fund - § 2,743.12, Ambulance Fund - $ 913.30, Open Space Fund -

$ 85.00
e November 14, 2018 General Fund S 11 602.46, Park and Recreatlon Fund -

$ 53.98
The motlon was seconded by (Jrant Hllf'ger and eal rled All Supervisors voted aye.

Reports: -
a. The Roadmaster’s Report was read. On a motlon made bv Benj:e Labar and

seconded by Patti O’Keefe and carried, the report was accepted as read.
b. The E.A.C. Meeting Minutes were read. On a motion made by Benjie Labar
seconded by John Seese and carried, the meeting minutes were accepted as read.

Old Business:
a. The Report was submitted from Penn Strategies for the Stake Holders

Committee. The Supervisors will review the Report and discuss it at the next
Supervisors Meeting. _

New Business:
a. John Seese made a motion to approve the payroll for November 6, 2018, in the

amount of $ 14, 154 95 for gross Wages, '$ 433.79 for state llabllltj , $3,472.22 for
federal tax liability and $ 11,053.09 for net wages. The motion was seconded by
Grant Hilfiger and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

b. A letter was received from Ehrlich informing the Supervisors that their
Commercial Pest General Maintenance Service will increase by § 1.00 per service.
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Miscellaneous:
a. It was noted that there were no certificates of insurance received.

As there was no further business or public comment, Benjie Labar made
a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 a.m. The motion was seconded by
Patti and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,



